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Minutes 04-05-16 

 

Meeting called to order at the VFW at 7:30 pm by the President. 
 

Secretary’s report: Minutes of March 1, 2016 approved as submitted. 

Treasurer’s report: Approved as submitted. 

Executive Director: Brush cutting at the north end should help. Ed will request rolling of the field. 
 

Committee reports: 

 Chief instructor: Field ready for flying. Contact Paul if you want a “refresher” course! 

 Safety: Fly Safely! 
 

Announcements: 

 Next business meeting: Tuesday, May 3
rd

, 2016 at the VFW at 7:30 pm. 

 Open house will be Saturday May 14. 

 Picnic will be May 21 or 22 - chosen shortly prior to event based on weather forecast 

 Twin Lakes Float Flys are April 15, May 7, 20 and 28. Check our website calendar, which will 

be kept up to date by John Baderman. 

 Clow Cavalcade will be June 4 and 5. WAM will be in the same hangar as before. 
 

Old Business:  

 None. 
 

New Business: 

 Get and display your FAA numbers. 
 

Model Building, Maintenance, Hints & Tips: Ed Niccum described a technique for using spray 

adhesive to reliably apply Monokote trim on Monokote covering. 
 

Guest Speaker: “Guest” was John Baderman talking about his experiences as a Hot Air Balloon pilot 

based in the United Kingdom. Thanks to John for the interesting presentation. 
 

Guests: None. 
 

Planes for Points: Matt Campos brought a Dyna-flite Fly Baby ¼ scale. DLE 20 cc gas engine turns 

a 16 x 8 prop. Model has 84” span and weighs 11.5 pounds. Nicely finished with Monokote and 

Perfect piant. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 8:10 pm. Submitted by Jim Fox 


